Roberta DiMezza
“

From: Michael Guilmain <mrguilmain@cox.net>

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 10:14 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Opposition to bills on upcoming House hearings

Hello House Judiciary Clerk;

My name is Michael Guilmain and [ live in Scituate, RI. | am writing to you today to state that | Oppose bill HB

7570. There is no valid reason to exempt one class of citizen from the proper exercise of a Human right, while keeping
restrictions on other classes of citizens. If you want to allow law enforcement to possess suppressors, then you must
allow all lawful persons to possess these items.

I would be happy to discuss this with you further in more detail, please feel free to reach out to me.
Sincerely,
Michael Guilmain

Scituate, Rl
401-578-5261
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